
 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD 

TO THE COMMUNITY 

May 22, 2020 

 

 

As many of you may have noticed, the fireplace in front of the clubhouse 

was falling down and beyond repair. Children were climbing all over it  

causing the bricks to crumble, before anyone gets injured it had to be taken  

down before it became an insurance liability issue. 

 

It was entirely an emergency safety decision.   

 

At our next Community Meeting, how about suggestions to utilize this  

space? 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


